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Milly Southworth

From: Amy Thurtle <amy.thurtle@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 08 August 2022 10:18

To: Amy Thurtle

Subject: Welcome Back Fund - update

Importance: High

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Dear WBF Delivery Partner

I am pleased to inform you that we have received a notification from DLUHC that the Welcome Back Fund final claim
has been approved and they are due to pay Cornwall Council on the 16™ August. Your individual payments have
been drafted and will be sent for processing as soon as the money hits Cornwall Councils accounts. | have been
informed that this process can take a few weeks so reimbursement is looking likely to be the end of August.

I' would just like to thank you for your patience and hard work during the Welcome Back Fund.
Please let me know if there are any problems or if you have any questions.
Kind regards

Amy

Amy Thurtle | Project Officer

Economy and Skills Service

Sustainable Growth and Development | Cornwall Council
amy.thurtle@cornwall.gov.uk | Tel: 01872 322222 and say my name
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This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come
to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-
mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording
and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning; It
is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The
Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.



